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Each new year offers an exciting opportunity for a fresh start and new beginnings.  

No matter what your goals for the year ahead or resolutions that you may or may not be 

making, ringing in the new year is a moment to acknowledge.  A time to celebrate your 

experiences and achievements from 2021, despite the challenges we have faced, and a time 

 to welcome the year ahead. 

We wish you all a happy and healthy year ahead.  

The ZONES of Regulation® 

There are times when we all struggle with our feelings, 
perhaps we might feel frustrated but we have the strategies 
to regulate ourselves to avoid losing our temper. 
In school to help our children with emotion wellbeing and 
regulating their feelings, we use the Zones of Regulation. 
The Zones are designed to help children recognise how they 
are feeling (what zone they are in) as well as learn how to use 
strategies to change, or stay in the zone, they are in. 
 
The feelings are categorised into four easy to follow zones 
and we use the characters from Inside out to help represent 
them. It is important to know that it is ok to have any of the 
feelings in these zones but to know how to ‘get back to 
green’: 
We will be sharing some more support for you to use this tool 
and understand each zone at home, why not ask your 
children about it… 

 

Look ahead: 

8th Feb – Safer Internet Day 

7th – 13th Feb – Children’s Mental Health Week Theme: 

Growing Together 

Last term we had a wonderful week celebrating 

kindness during anti-bullying week. 

Children took part in a range of activities that 

encouraged celebrating our differences and 

spreading kindness across the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally… 

Don’t forget to have a look at the attached Action for 

Happiness calendar for: Happier January. 

Why not have a go at some with your child, focus on small 

steps to boost happiness and spread kindness. 

 



 


